
Membership Committee Report   June 2011

April 2011:   Finalized “Bring a Buddy” membership drive for 2011

April 2011: Placed BAB membership drive in Spring edition of TT

April 2011: Sent an email blast to Chapter Presidents for BAB thru Joe Drolet

April 2011:  Promoted BAB at Walking Purchase Chapter’s Turkey Hunting and Safety 
Seminar—chapter sold 6 memberships

April 2011: Sold a BAB membership to my turkey guide in Wyoming (part of his gratuity)

April/May 2011: Did a lot of turkey hunting in 4 states

April/May 2011: Worked with Ray Smith to figure out a process that would allow BAB

      memberships to be included in local chapter banquet results

June 2011: Forwarded BAB PDF to Scott Letterman to be uploaded on PANWTF website

June 2011: Confirmed placement of BAB in the Summer edition of TT

June 2011: 12 BAB memberships sold as of June 1, 2011—statewide

June 2011: Currently developing a game plan to contact every local chapter President via 
phone to promote BAB and gain their commitment to recruit 2 new members per 
chapter. The goal is to have 100% chapter participation.


